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WHAT A GREAT PLACE TO BE!!! 

Our children have been impressing our visitors in the past few weeks. Yesterday, we had a visit 

from four people (including the assistant director of education) and they all commented on how 

thoughtful, kind, and inclusive the children were – they were extremely impressed by how the 

school feels when you walk into it – it is hard to put it into words but hopefully you all get that 

same feeling when you are in school too.  

The school is currently busy with many different science investigations and activities for our 

Science Day, as I type a class are walking across the road to find out about the science of a 

building site. Thank you to Di Ekers, our science lead for organising such an exciting and 

inspiring day!                                                                               

Have a lovely sunshine filled weekend!          

 

 

 

 

 

DATES 

Mon 24th – library 

assemblies 

Tues 25th – Interviews for 

the Y1/2 maternity cover 

Weds 26th – Friends 

Uniform Give Away  

Weds 26th & Thurs 27th – 

Y3/4 Art Gallery Visits  

Weds 26th – Y6 who are 

going to Fulford Science 

visit  

Thurs 27th – Y5/6 Trail 

Blazers workshops  

Thurs 27th – over and 

above reward time  

Fri 28th – Rainbow Day  

 

 

 

FRIENDS OF FISHERGATE 

Thank you for the offers for the fair so far. 
Gazebos - We are weatherproofing the fair this year, so if you 
know of any more gazebos we can borrow please let us know. 
Helpers - we are still in need of approximately 18 more helpers. 
Family members and older siblings all welcome! Email friends or 
contact the office and come and be a part of it! 
 
Free Uniform Sale June 26th 
Next Wednesday at 3.15pm in the Lower school Hall. Bring a 
bag to fill and take what you need. Pre-Loved uniform all FREE. 
 
Frozen Fridays 
Starting next week - Friends will be selling ice pops on Friday 
afternoons 3.15pm in the playground. Ice pops 20p each. 
Please bring your loose change and coins to ensure we can 
give correct change.  
 
Cake Sale 
With it being the final cake sale today, Friends would like to say 
thank you to everyone for supporting the bake sale with your 
donations, time and purchases.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PHASE UPDATES 

EYU - This week in Early Years we have been finding out which numbers are odd and 

even. We have written about our amazing African drumming lesson and talked about our 

favourite part of the workshop.  

Year 1/2 – We have enjoyed practising for Sports Day and being super scientists, watching 

as our sunflowers grow.  

Year 3/4 - This week 3/4 have been planning and writing their own stories. They have really 

enjoyed this challenge and we can't wait to read them! As part of getting ready for our visit to York 

City Art Gallery, the children have looked closely at some of Monet's paintings, considering the way 

he used brush strokes to build up his impressionistic images. We have also experimented with warm 

and cool colours and how these can be used to create different emotions and compositions. 

Y5/6 - We are enjoying learning about the Windrush generation in English and History. Year 

6 designed and baked very professional-looking cupcakes and Ms Rees and Mr Burnell's 

class had the first of our Trailblazers workshops, learning about famous York citizens who 

will be celebrated through a series of sculptures across the city this summer. 

 

 

SCHOOL DIVERSITY WEEK 

Next week is School Diversity Week. Look out for 

posters promoting this around the school. The 28th 

June, Rainbow Friday, is a day celebrating the ways 

in which we are all different and all happy to be 

ourselves. School Council has asked if children can 

come in a single colour of the rainbow, so we can 

attempt a whole-school rainbow photograph! 

 

 

 


